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Fort Drum, N.Y. – The 10th Mountain Division (Light Infantry) and Fort Drum will hold a Mountain Salute Ceremony, at the Memorial on post, March 30 at 10 a.m., to welcome Col. Lori L. Robinson who will serve as the Deputy Commanding General-Support.

Maj. Gen. Brian Mennes, 10th Mountain Division and Fort Drum commander, will preside over the ceremony. 

Media interested in covering this event should be at the Media Operations Center on Rte 26 no later than 9:30 a.m. An RSVP is required no later than 6 p.m. on Monday, March 29.  For more information regarding this advisory contact Capt. Travis Shaw at travis.j.shaw8.mil@mail.mil.
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